
GREAT HOCKHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY 
NEWSLETTER – 19th September 2025 

 

   
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Attendance 
 

Weekly 
Attendance 

Week Ending 
5/9/25 

Week Ending 
12/9/25 

Week Ending 
19/9/25 

Rabbit Class 100% 93.5% 97.1% 

Owl Class 100% 96.8% 97.6% 

Deer Class 96.6% 99.3% 99.3% 

Hedgehog Class 95.7% 100% 94.8% 

 
We are really impressed with all year groups and the superb attitudes to learning they are showing 
us in all areas of the curriculum. We are seeing so many pupils showing us that they are creative, 
caring and daring on a daily basis, which is a fantastic start to the new year. Nursery children have 
joined us and have settled in so well, following new routines, confidently exploring the environment 
and making new friends. The children seem happy and confident in their new classes and are really 
engaged in their learning. We can’t wait to see the fantastic progress they are going to make this 
term.   
 
Bromcom 
Thank you for baring with us whilst Bromcom was not working properly. Hopefully the company 
have rectified all of their issues and it will be smooth running from here onwards. 
 
Instagram 
One more plug for our school Instagram account, where we will be sharing photos of excellent work 
produced each week. If you would like to follow us – here is the QR code: 

 
Maths Café  
This term we are inviting parents into school to be with your child during their maths lesson so you 
understand how we teach maths in school and what you could do to support your child further at 
home. Younger siblings will not be able to attend as this may disrupt the session. For year groups 1- 
6 these sessions will last for an hour from 9am- 10am but reception’s session will be slightly shorter 
finishing at around 9.40. The dates are listed below. Please sign up to these sessions through the 
school office- the children will love to have their parents and carers in their classroom! 
 



 

   
 
 

Jeans for Genes 
 
Thank you to everyone who has supported the charity and has made a donation so far, it is really 
kind of you. If you would still like to donate here is the link: 
 
Just Giving > Great Hockham Primary School & Nursery 
 
A request for donations 
 
Any donations of boxes of tissues would really be appreciated – there are a lot of colds around at the 
moment so we are going through what we have exceptionally quickly. 
 
Reminders 
Please remember that Great Hockham is a mobile phone free site for the safety of our children. 
Therefore we politely request that you refrain from using your phone when on the playground or in 
the school building, unless you have been given permission by a member of our school staff. Many 
thanks. 

Dates for your Diary 
 
September 
 
Monday 22nd September @ 9am: Year 1 Maths Café  
Tuesday 23rd September @ 9am: Year 3 Maths Café  
Monday 29th September @ 9am: Year 5 Maths Café  
 
October 
 
Wednesday 1st October @ 9am: Year 6 Maths Café  
Monday 6th October @ 9am: Year 2 Maths Café  
Tuesday 7th October @ 9am: Year 4 Maths Café  
Wednesday 8th October @ 9am: Reception Maths Café  
Monday 20th October: Homework due in  
Tuesday 21st October @ 8.40-8.55: Rabbit Homework 
Celebration 
Wednesday 22nd October @ 8.40 – 8.55: Owl Homework 
Celebration 
Thursday 23rd October @ 8.40 – 8.55: Deer Homework 
Celebration 
Thursday 23rd October @ 2.15: Harvest Celebration at Holy 
Trinity Church, Great Hockham 
Friday 24th October @ 8.40-8.55: Hedgehog Homework 
Celebration 
Friday 24th October – Break up for Half term holiday 
 
November 
Tuesday 4th November – Return to school 
Friday 7th November @ 14.00 – 16.30: SEND Parent Café – 
please book a meeting via the school office 
 

Enjoy a relaxing weekend, Best Wishes, Mrs Hazard 

 

OPEN MORNING 

Come and visit us on 

Wednesday 5th November 

at 10am and find out all 

about our wonderful 

school. You will have the 

chance to see the 

children learning and 

have all of your 

questions answered. 

If you are interested in a 

place at our school and 

want to attend, please 

email the school office: 

office@hockham.set.education 

We hope to see you 

there! 

 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/great-hockham-primary-school-and-nursery-9?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL
mailto:office@hockham.set.education

